From: **Bethany Windle** To: Mendez, Zacharias Subject: Re: Check-In

Thursday, June 18, 2020 12:53:39 PM Date:

[External Email]

Thanks Zak.

On Thu, Jun 18, 2020 at 1:38 PM Mendez, Zacharias < Zacharias. Mendez@sanjoseca.gov> wrote:

Hey Bethany,

Just wanted to check in really fast about this afternoon. Again, we are just hoping to have a quick conversation around some critical path points we feel need to be hashed out as we move forward. There is no expectation to have a detailed conversation about any of these points, rather we would like to figure out the right cadence for meetings to move these items forward. We will over some thoughts on the PDO/PIO, Community Engagement, Open Space Design, and Conservancy Development/Operations.

Let me know if you want to jump on the phone to chat before hand.

ZM.

**ZACHARIAS MENDEZ | Parks Planner** Parks, Recreation and Neighborhood Services City Hall | Tel: 408.793.4171

200 East Santa Clara Street, San José, CA 95113

**Building Community Through Fun** 

sanjoseca.gov/prns | www.vivcallesj.org



**Bethany Windle** 

| Project Manager Real Estate Development Sunnyvale, CA | 650.676.1534

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.